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Take a Kid Trapping Project with Moose Kerr School in Aklavik, December 6 to 17, 2011. 

January 2012 Fur Auction 
Top Prices 

Beaver   $40 
Muskrat   $18 
Arctic Fox   $200 
Timber Wolf   $920 
Wolverine   $500 
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Trapper Recognition Awards 

 
The Genuine Mackenzie Valley Fur Program would 
like to share recent photos of trappers who received 
Awards for their achievements in the 2010/11 trapping 
season.  Note that we have not received all of the 
photos at this time and may add more in future 
newsletters. 

Charlie Tale of Wrigley receives the Dehcho 
Region 2010/11 High Sales and the High Pelts 
Award from Renalyn Pascua Matte, Manager, 
Trade and Investment, ITI. 

Frances Nahanni of Fort Simpson receives the Senior Trapper 
Award for the Dehcho Region 2010/11 from Renalyn Pascua-
Matte (left) and Renewable Resource Officer Kelly Pennycook. Eric Harry Moses of Fort Simpson receives the 

Dehcho Youth Trapper Award 2010/11 from ITI 
Superintendent Dehcho Region Mike Mageean. 

Left to right, Michel 
Lemieux, James B. 
Firth, High Sales and 
High Pelts Award 
Inuvik Region, Marilyn 
Maring, Youth Trapper 
Inuvik Region Award 
and Youth Trapper 
NWT Award; Don 
Craik, ITI Regional 
Superintendent, Inuvik 
Region, Sam Lennie, 
Senior Trapper Award 
Inuvik Region. The 
young trapper in front 
is Bobbie Cole, the 
grandson of James B. 
Firth.  James passed 
his award on down to 
Bobbie who is wearing 
a youth size GMVF 

jacket. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Henri Apples of Behchoko receives the North Slave 
Region Senior Trapper Award from Tlicho Government 
Grand Chief Eddie Erasmus (right) and Gord Bohnet, 
Dogrib Area Superintendent, ITI. 

Jimmy Pierre Mantla of Behchoko receives both the North 
Slave Region High Sales and High Pelts Award from 
Tlicho Government Grand Chief Eddie Erasmus (right) 
and Gord Bohnet, Dogrib Area Superintendent, ITI. 

Samuel Rymer of Fort Resolution 
receives the South Slave Youth 
Trapper Award 2010/11. 

Jerry Beaulieu of Fort Resolution 
receives the South Slave High Pelts 
Award 2010/11. 

Devon Beck of Fort Resolution 
receives the South Slave High 
Sales Award 2010/11. 



CONTACT US 
The Department of Industry, Tourism and Investment wants to hear from you.  If you have any news, 
pictures or comments for the GMVF Newsletter, please direct your enquiries to Traditional Economy at  
867- 920 - 6406 or email gmvfurs@gov.nt.ca.    

For further information on GGeennuuiinnee  MMaacckkeennzziiee  VVaalllleeyy  FFuurr related issues see our website at 

www.nwtfur.com   

Fur Harvesters Auction 
        

Next Sale will be held on March 23, 2012 

mailto:gmvfurs@gov.nt.ca
http://www.nwtfur.com/

